
TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON 

ARTS & CULTURE COMMISSION 

THURSDAY, APRIL 4, 2019 

6:30 P.M. 

JOSEPH N. GOFF HOUSE 

   

Minutes 

 

 

Members of the East Hampton Arts & Culture meeting met on April 4 at 6:30 p.m. at the Joseph N. 

Goff House Museum to review proposals by East Hampton High School students for the EHACC 

Capstone Grant.   

 

Two of the three students who applied attended the meeting and shared information about their grant 

proposals and answered questions from commission members.  

 

Members voted and selected Isabella De'Orfino for this year's Capstone Grant.  

 

Melissa Pionzio will email Isabella to let her know. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.  

 


